
 
 

MyEdBC Family Portal 

Upcoming Report Cards 

Please be advised that report cards will be released through 
the MyEd BC Family Portal on Thursday, June 28th, 2018.  

Please ensure that you are able to login to your MyEdBC 
Family Portal which will allow you to view your children's 
report cards and other information such as attendance and 
schedules. 

Parents/Guardians should have one login to access to all of 
their students. If you have more than one account or you do 
not have your login information, please submit here.

Thursday, June 28th, 2018 

MyEdBC Login(Click on the link below):

https://www.myeducation.gov.bc.ca/aspen/logon.do 

For more information, please visit (click on the link below): 

https://www.sd35.bc.ca/students-parents/myedbc-
family-portal-help/ 

It is recommended that you save the PDF documents as the report card is only posted on 
the Family Portal for a limited time.  
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